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Subject: Re: 2nd Amendment 
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Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On Mar 25, 2025, at 7:48 PM, Gregory Barandiaran <gregbaran68@yahoo.com> wrote: 
>  
>  
> RI Legislators.   Please respect the constitution which provides for the rights of the citizens not for tyranny.   Read the 
tea leaves,  the US is marching back to our founders and not to global progressiveness. Please respect our rights and 
serve the people.    
> Respectfully 
> Gregory Barandiaran  
> Sent from my iPhone 
 


